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Submission: | oppose the proposed merger of City of Sydney Council with the four Eastern suburbs councils, for the following
reasons:

1. It would pull money out of the city

2. Absorbing the entire Eastern suburbs will create administrative problems, which is likely to affect the quality of services
3. The population per councillor ratio will increase, making it more difficult to address concerns of residents
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